INTERACTIVE

January 30, 2008

Bob Franklin

General Manager
WTXL-TV (ABC-27)
8440 Deer Lake Road
Tallahassee, FL 32312

Dear Mr. Franklin:

This letter is to serve notice to you that KLiP Interactive has begun the process of
deactivating our cable systems in Flint River, Climax, Irwinton (all in Georgia) and St.
Regis and Darby (both in Montana). We have concluded that generally applicable market
conditions and competitive factors such as the Dish have made it extremely difficult for
us to effectively compete and be financially successful in these systems

As of January 25, 2008, we have 120 subscribers combined in all five (5) of these
systems. It is our anticipation that we will deactivate these five headends on February
29, 2008. Note that of the systems being shut down, we only carry WTXL in our Flint
River and Climax systems. Note that we only carry WTWC in our Climax system.

Should you have any questions regarding the deactivation of our cable systems, please do
not hesitate to me at 678-727-7004.

Sincerely,

Seat 0,00

Scott McDonald

Director of Programming
(678) 727-7004
smedonald@klip.com

cc: Joseph Sheehan, KLiP, LLC
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